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The September 2021 monthly accounting reports are available in SBU Reporting and in the
ERAS system. For more information on SBU Reporting for Finance get access, please click
the link: http://it.stonybrook.edu/services/sbu-reporting.

The Stony Brook Foundation has finalized the FY20/21 annual audit and may have processed
adjustment transactions to your June 2021 reports. The revised monthly accounting reports are
now available.

If you have any questions, please contact us.
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